Ripples, wakes and waves—they can happen all in a day, here in the Bay!

Half the year has already passed, and it’s not slowing down. Much like the tide, we
are now ebbing towards the end of 2020, and BOY has it been a year so far!

As you may have seen or read on June 17, 2020 the San Mateo County Health Of-
ficer’s new health order, the Shelter in Place has been rescinded. The use of face cov-
erings, while out in public or in gatherings of no more than 50 people, has been kept
in place. To read more on the latest health order, please visit the website below:

https://www.smchealth.org/sites/main/files/file-attachments/ho_order_c19-
11_20200617_1.pdf?1592947700

While we may no longer have a Shelter in Place, we have definitely not made it
through the other side of this ordeal yet. We surely do not want to see an up-tick in
COVID-19 cases or hospitalizations, so please continue to be safe and respect the so-
cial distancing guidelines.

Flowing over to marina happenings:

¢ Note: the garbage cans at the head of each dock, and dumpsters at dock 1 and 4,
are for your basic garbage use. They are NOT for project materials from your
boat, or from your household; those need to be disposed of legally at a local dump
or transfer station. Should you need help locating a facility, please stop by our
office and someone will happily point you in the right direction.

¢ Vessel speed within the marina: NO WAKE. Your vessel should not be produc-
ing any wake within the marina seawalls, and you should be at a “No Wake”
speed by the time you are entering the mouth of the harbor. Please note, you are
responsible for any damage caused by your wake to the docks and/or any vessels.

¢ Reminder: Please check your dock lines for any fraying or breaks. With a good
portion of the windy season ahead of us, your dock lines are a crucial factor in
making sure your vessel stays properly secured within its slip.

¢ If you have been along the Bay Trail, you will notice the outdoor gym equipment
has been opened back up. However, please make sure to follow San Mateo Coun-
ty guidelines for social distancing and washing your hands after use.

¢ We have also installed “Slow Down” signage on the Bay Trail along the marina.
The Trail is a shared use path for walkers, joggers and bicyclists alike. If you are
on a bicycle, please yield to pedestrians, and slow down going around blind cor-
ners. We want everyone to stay safe, and enjoy the path together!

Until we cross paths again, we hope you’re staying healthy.

Happy Boating!

Andrew Rehberg
Harbormaster




Here fishy, fishy, fishy!

Sierra Point Yacht Club

400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA

Michael Bell, Commodore

SPYC has re-opened for members under San Mateo's social distancing
guidelines.
Currently, this means masks are required inside of the club with a maxi-
mum of 25 persons.
Please check their website at SierraPointYC.org for the most up to date
requirements.




